
Cliffwood Family Connection

Please use the links to refer back to past Cliffwood Family Connections.

1/1, 1/7, 1/15, 1/21, 1/28, 2/4, 2/11, 2/19, 2/25, 2/29, 3/11, 3/17, 3/24, 4/7, 4/14, 4/21, 4/28, 5/5,
5/12, 5/19, 5/27, 6/2, 6/9, 7/18, 8/25, 9/2

Important Links: District School Calendar, School Hours, Cliffwood Morning

Music Requests

First Week-The first two days of school have been fantastic! 😊 We loved

seeing the kids come to school with big smiles and it was impressive to see how

smoothly they navigated their way to their classrooms. They’re having a great

time meeting teachers, reconnecting with old friends, and making new ones.

Lunchtimes have been a success too! Please read the important information and

reminders below.

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1hjiGE3dU2v8SMKWc7PXwupGlPC-cbH6u4dZ8u2zL-3o/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1ur3RwVr5v_myytbm1xMD5uN9_tSy3y3oPF51S9G8smM/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rxNp3VZ7iZ1ogCRSNaai3pNneszZr13quGbOfS68FBk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Wppa5VBOwyv-C3IKwinnnyQTDYKuqp4DrL1l6cj59jQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Zz6UUaTLkktGMNNUH4CCt4ga80isjc3Q91ntgVEK6AY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1y82kr4gg6JVOu9FW3GqDw2JgoyRJhrqJc7zw-PhmuuY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11OSKL4bRlGc5uDFot_BgVY5HEGYBQpPYrM8sAciq3P8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ueLmKwvBy84HjeBkoYSHJyWeP3JOl_Vp91w-X2-W1gU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VTR98LysKNRSJB4Zx_DC9Cs5qa7VHcwpCBDRbFlnFQs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VTR98LysKNRSJB4Zx_DC9Cs5qa7VHcwpCBDRbFlnFQs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_j1mjK2OCjMmSq9VptUdHlyuECsDQYAYtJVcR-P-2iU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_vM30Oam_EDDRdmP7Ib3re_1v8ZeFau4N52vd9HD7co/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BLO72Wj0dnFg-SNkJwNYYtqlCbIrPMje6UAEujtig_o/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10gH0MsAqLp9SM3_USP1Q3DThlypvKfm_fsCBOHqyZFQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Stm04ob_kQjFix_7KVVJ1j3SErxcn2sLkaFFKP73I94/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gp_B4RVsg7JiM7FtgTa2uh15J0_pJtWht69yukzj734/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1d65BoCIcmn319zbj_zRKi5NDNS0al_BuA6zuZQwx5Ao/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JG5o-X_zYhHww1jKB9W_F-0ixXhNx6gcoaL5cRx3Z-E/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WpiN7hHzoAePAgUQRtHtUoKBbCMco7PlKX2CLDRGf8I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oZZC0pu44rQAJ1F-t1VACUheKbx-hH0rF2xUdel5bWY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1375OOaw7UpgsFRaHM1RT6wc0mhV92XBMKejOozPZWlg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10AHL_GfUusZlYBzXBVv-Wb6yoCRIUfjRf-dKKPxVFO4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oTK8V-xsOwbLo5BImHlbSwVvSUbpCQ6VqsgDct9mO4A/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oTK8V-xsOwbLo5BImHlbSwVvSUbpCQ6VqsgDct9mO4A/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fF1O_1eZxTZ9K-3QhgdV_yyT0bgh1_2AqTHCPl2wvN0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eMu8155567dJ50tWMRGwrkMmEXhOdIi1F-cQftRdu3Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G37xLKTOLIplatqEIBrzboc6_fJfuh2a/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bLulNFrj7VOFcXIMNfTsQcWbNnl4D70eG0b6QDZcd5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing


This week we’re back to our full-day schedule, with school starting at 9:10

AM and ending at 3:35 PM. Students will have recess this week, please make

sure they have the apporpriate shoes. Also, mark your calendars for Back to

School Night on Monday, September 16th at 6:30 PM.

We’re sailing towards success with our excellent punctuality and

attendance—let’s keep up the great work!

Arrival, Kiss & Go, Pick-Up Procedures- Please do not park along the
yellow curb. Please read the important letter link below and follow these simple

steps to make sure that all students and adults stay safe during arrival/dismissal

each day. Thank you! Arrival/dismissal and parking letter

Kiss & Go Line-

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nHkGd-nzxAJ_QSITSgorKIGUXjFDlq84LTFYt_RMT6o/edit?usp=sharing


Attendance and Arriving on time- Good attendance in elementary school

is crucial for academic, social, and personal development. It helps children build

strong foundations, develop positive habits, and prepares them for future

educational and life challenges.

Cliffwood Elementary’s teachers, school counselor, and principal, look forward to

working with you this year to support our students and reduce chronic

absenteeism.



Healthy Bedtime Routine & Wait Until 8th Pledge- As we dive into the

school year, I wanted to share a quick tip for supporting your child’s success: a

healthy bedtime routine and smartphone free!

For kids ages 5-12, it’s crucial to get 9-12 hours of sleep each night. To help

achieve this, try to set a bedtime routine that includes no electronics at least one

hour before bed. Instead, consider winding down with a bedtime story. Reading

together not only helps relax your child but also boosts their literacy skills and

strengthens your bond.

Smartphones can be distracting and potentially harmful for children. They are

becoming widespread in elementary and middle schools due to unrealistic social

pressures, changing how kids spend their time. Activities like playing outdoors,

spending time with friends, and reading are often replaced by hours on social media

and video platforms.

Parents may feel overwhelmed by this shift, but community support can make a

difference. Consider joining the Wait Until 8th Pledge, which encourages delaying

smartphone use until at least the end of 8th grade. By signing this online pledge,

you commit to holding off on giving your child a smartphone until then, provided at

least 10 families from your child’s grade and school also pledge. Once the pledge is

active, you'll receive a list of other participating families, helping you connect with

like-minded parents.



To help establish a consistent bedtime routine, I’ve included an example of a

bedtime routine chart that you’re welcome to use. Let’s work together to ensure

our kids are well-rested and free from unnecessary distractions. Your support can

make a significant impact!



PTO NEWS- Come join the Cliffwood PTO for the 2024-2025 School Year! The

PTO is behind so many great things: field trips, school store, book fair, supply

nights, family events, student prizes, teacher breakfasts and lunches, landscaping

and much more! Your involvement helps make all this happen and supports our

students and teachers in amazing ways.

Being part of the PTO is also a fantastic way to show how proud we are to be part

of the Cliffwood community. Let’s come together to make our school the best it

can be and keep that Cliffwood pride shining bright!

We’d love to see more of you join and help out. Let’s work together to make

Cliffwood School even better!













9/11- PTO Meeting at 6PM in the Cliffwood Cafeteria

9/11-9/15- Jersey Mike’s Fundraiser

9/13- Mum Orders

9/16- Cliffwood Back to School Night 6:30-7:30 PM

Cliffwood Family Connection

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JGxadnJheiKI4fy1HazHOGP8Jcwb5T2VAbdC0M1-_0g/edit?usp=sharing

